
          
     

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Act of Congress (The PROIP Act of 2008) Intellectual Property Rights 
Date: Monday, March 22, 2010 2:25:01 PM 
Importance: High 

Dear Ms.Victoria Espinel U.S. Intellectual Property Enforcement Coordinator,  
We appreciate and wish thank you for your assistance with Act of  
Congress (The PROIP Act of 2008).  
The lack of authority, or desire to enforce our US Copyright laws, the  
mass Illegal importation & counterfeiting has & is, a constant great  
concern.  
It appears our US Copyright laws are constantly devalued, ignored &  
rarely enforced.  
This well know fact in our music industry, permits, or condones wide  
scale abuses of our Copyrighted property.  
When one's Creativity goes unrewarded, or unprotected. "We all suffer in  
Progress & Prosperity".  
Without reasonable & stricter enforcement of our Copyright laws, these  
abusers only become more emboldened.  
After all, if one's property is not secured by law and enforcement,  
one's property will eventually be devalued, or even lost forever.  
Without enforcement, the Property owner does not receive proper &  
adequate compensation / protection.  
This only inhibits Ambition, Creativity and Prosperity.  
Land Rights, Patent Rights, Amendment Rights, all have reasonable &  
enforceable recourse for recovery.  
The Intellectual Property issue has & is the Orphan child of law  
enforcement.  
Without Copyright Protection, we all suffer form well deserved Income,  
including Our States & Federal Govt. Taxes.  
Therefore, we very much appreciate your continued & committed  
involvement, towards the adequate & fair enforcement of our existing US  
Copyright Laws.  
We thank you for your time & efforts, they are much appreciated by many.  
Michael  
Danbury, CT  
italbook@usa.net  
Copyright Owner & Administrator  
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